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11 December 2019 
 
Dear Hefin, 
 
I am writing to update you following health questions held on 23 October 2019 when you 
advised of the work of the Cure Parkinson’s Trust and asked whether myself or officials 
would attend the Trust’s Research Update meeting on 28 October.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the short timescale neither I nor my officials were able to attend this 
meeting. However, my officials wrote to William Cook, Chief Executive of the Cure 
Parkinson’s Trust informing him of our exchange during plenary and of our interest in their 
work.  
 
The Trust recently responded providing an update on their work and have kindly added the 
Welsh Government to their Newsletter mailing list, provided an open invitation for my 
officials to attend any future research meetings. 
 
I trust this response is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
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